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REDEVELOPMENT

Construction Update — June 13, 2025

UPCOMING COMMON AREA IMPACTS

We want to ensure our tenants and guests are informed of potential impacts to their daily

routines at the property while prioritizing safety. Construction notices like this, along with

wayfinding signage, posters, and axiis posts, will be shared throughout the redevelopment.

01 PLUS 15 TEMPORARY WASHROOM - JUNE 14, 2025

To support upcoming redevelopment work, the Plus 15 washrooms will fully close starting
June 14, 2025. All tenants are encouraged to utilize the washrooms on their designated floors.

The Plus 15 washrooms are anticipated to reopen in Q1 2026.

02 PARKADE IMPACTS UPDATE — JUNE 16, 2025

Redevelopment work on levels P2, P3 and P4 is nearing completion. Starting June 16, 2025,
most affected stalls and drive lanes will reopen. From time-to-time, some stalls may
temporarily close due to minor ongoing work. Levels PM and P1 will continue to be impacted

until further notice. Please continue to drive with caution and follow all posted signage.

03 TEMPORARY ACCESSIBILITY RAMP AND STAIRWELL 7 UPDATE

To accommodate ongoing redevelopment work, Stairwell 7 and the adjacent accessibility
ramp are temporarily closed. Please use the East Tower main entrance for building entry and
exit. A temporary accessibility ramp is in place and will remain available until the new ramp is

complete.

Please follow all posted signage to ensure your safety, and the safety of others.
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